
Road Closure in La Crosse
Friday, 01 March 2013 10:41 - Last Updated Friday, 01 March 2013 11:54

Update: Road re-opened

  

  

La Crosse Police say Mormon Coulee Road has been closed southbound due to a vehicle
crash until further notice.  The closure runs form Calvert Road to the 14/61/35 split.
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